1967 May 3

a meeting of Officers of the Bangor Womens Golf assin, Idvas held on Mary 3, at 2 P.M. all the home of the president general meeting on Thurs, May 25, 9 AM. at the golf club, Oll members will be contacted The first luncheon meeting will be served and a weather germitting he held on the last Thursday in June Time and place to be decided. Ireasurers eneport: 486.25 in treasury. Of discussion was held on prizes for our weekly townsments, and it was to decided to award our weekly prizes totalle winners at our monthly lancheon meetings. Carol Chaplin was appointed - Hospitality Chaptish as shembers at large. Lean tenlason and Mary Barry as trophy and prize Chairman. Standardige priges!

Bublicité chairman - Roppy Davis

Clar to review golf clubableguel etiquette. Also try to have posters and sell Golf rule books to and members. Respectfully Submitted, Becording Secretary

Religion to the land of the la

Jane Gagnon, the president of the Bangor Women's Golf Association, opened our 1st meeting of the season in the Ladies Lounge at 9:00 A.M. on May 25.

We were served coffee and donuts, compliments of Mr. Austin Kelly. (The coffee).

The Secretary read the mintues of Sept. 29th, 1966, and were approved as read.

The Treasurer reported a balance of \$86.95 on hand.

A Motion was made and approved to putt through.

Handicapper Chairman, Myrt Chapman announced that there will be a maximum of 36 handicap, also that handicaps will be figured out on the 1st and 15th of each month.

A motion was an made and passed that the prizes would be bought from the Pro Shop as previously.

Our next meeting will be held on June 29th at the Dow Officer's Club.

There was an attendence of 19 ladies.

Respectfully Submitted,

Nelen Vayladee

Recording Secretary

T. S. Steel &

The monthly luncheon meeting of the Bangor Women's Golf Association was called to order by Jane Gagnon, President, at the Dow Officers Club; with 18 members present.

The Secretary's report was read and appreved. Due to the absence of the Treasurer the report was ommetted.

Ruth Thayer is replacing Poppy Davis as Publicity Chairman.

Tournament Chairman, Helen Prince, announced July 6th Blind

Bogie, Co-chairman Jean Fenlason and Mary Berry. July 13th

Match Play Day--July 20th Pro-ladies Day. Fee \$1.00.

A - Flight -- Handicap 0-24 Starts at 8:15 (10 members)

B - Flight -- Handicap 25-35 Starts at 8:30 (9 members)

C - Flight -- Handicap 32-36 Starts at 8:45 (13 members)

Starting time closes at 9:00 A.M.

Helen Prince urges all girls to please turn in score cards for Ringer Tournament. Fee \$1.00.

State Day, July 25th will be held at the Bangor Municipal. Committee to serve juice and crackers are Myrt Chapman and Ruth Thayer.

A motion was made and passed that you would have to play with a lady belonging to the Women's Assoc. for the Ringer.

We have invitationals to Milo on August 3, and to Millinocket August 16th. All ladies going please sign up.

Invitational's to be sent out to: Keboe, Penobscot, Palmyra, Millinockey, Kenduskeag, Winterport, Woodland, Pittsfield, Milo, Northport, Pinewood and White Birches, to be held August 10th. Fees \$3.00. Grace Perkins and Jerry Kendell helped with the invitationals.

A motion was made and passed that next year we would print program books.

Next luncheon to be held at the Pilots Grill at 12:30 P.M. The Luncheon was enjoyed by all.

Meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully Bubmitted,

Hele Variables

Recording Secretary

0

The monthly luncheon meeting was called to order by President, Jane Gagnon, at the Pilot's Grill.

The Secretary's report was read and approved.

The Treasurer reported a balance of \$126.25.

It was voted and passed that the Handleaps would be changed to as follows:

A - Flight 0 9 25 B - Flight 26-35 C - Flight 36
Our invitational luncheon will be held at the Bangor
News Auditorium, at 12 noon, Aug. 10th.

Ruth Thayer and mary Berry co-chairman for gifts.

Louise Davis in charge of hostesses at the Club House.

Coffee and donuts to be served, compliments of Austin Kelly.

A motion was made and passed that members would pay a dollar for entrance fees.

Tournament Chairman, Helen Frince and co-workers for invitational are; Jean Fenlason, Myrt Chapman and Helen Vafiades. Carol Chaplin in charge of punch. It is to be a 9 hole tournament.

Helen Prince announced that in August, President's Cup matches will be played. All girls wishing to play please sign up. Fees will be \$1.00.

There were 20 members present.

Next luncheon to be held at fillot's Grill, Aug. 31.
No other business, meeting was adjourned.

 August 31, 1967

The monthly luncheon meeting was called to order by President, Jane Gagnon, with 18 members present.

The Secretary's report was read and approved,

The Treasurer's report was read by Louise Davis, filling in for Jackie Jones. To date a balance of \$160.34.

Adiscussion was held on having the invitationals and State Day every other year. It was tabled for further discussion until the next meeting.

Helen Prince, Tournament Chairman announced th Winners and Runners up on the President's cup match.

A Flight Winner Judy Green Runner up Dot Gervin

E Flight Winner Helen Prince Runner up Louise Davis

C Flight Winner Mary Berry Runner up Helen Vafiades

Also announced by Helen Prince, that there will be a 36

hole match, for Club Championship to be p layed from Sept.

13th to Sept 27. Entrance fee of a dollar was voted on

and passed.

Whentied Nominating Committee, Gerry Tara, Jean Fenlason and Mary Berry.

A discussion was held whether to have an award luncheon, tanquet, just ladies or a banquet including husbands. A motion was made and passed for a noon luncheon. The motion was rescind and more discussion went on. A vote was taken by ascret ballot and majority won to have an award banquet without hashands. Time and place to be announced by Carol Chaplin, hospitality chairman.

A motion was made and passed to spend \$40.00 dollars

-

2

for tournament club trophles.

Ladyes day will be held next Friday instead of Thursday.

No further bulaness, meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,

Helen Vaflides
Recording Secretary

The Bangor Women's Golf Association held it's annual awards banquet at the Pilot's Grill with 26 members present.

The meeting was called to order by Jane Gagnon, President. The Secretary's report was read and approved.

The Treasurer's reported a bane balance of \$74.40, todate.

OLD BUSINESS:

A discussion was held on invitationals and State day. It was suggested to send a letter the City Council for two free days. One for State and one for invitationals. It was decided to Mable it until next spring.

NEW BUSINESS:

A motion was made and passed to give \$5.00 dollars to the Green's Keeper; ten (10.00) dollars to the assistant Pro., Keith Kilborn, and a gift of \$10.00 dollars to our Pro. Austin Kelly.

A motion was made and passed to order more rule books to be sold to the members at 25%.

A suggestion was made for each member to bring a lunch and have a social hour on the last Thursday of the month instead of going out to lunch, and ante a dollar in the k kitty, towards the improvement of the Club Lounge.

was also suggested to have coffee and donuts before play off. To be tabled until next spring.

The nominating committee presented the new slate of officers and approved as follows:

President: Betty Baker, Vice Pres.: Jean Fenlason, Secretary: Vivien Townsend, Treasurer: Dot Gervin.

Members at Large: Ruth Thayer, Anna Darling and Gerry Tara.

Mary Berry: Tournament Chairman

Myrt Chapman: Handicao Chairman.

The annual golf awards were presented by Helen Prince, Tournament Chairman.

A Flight: Champion Carol Chaplin --- First Runner up Jackie Jones --- Second Runner up Dot Gervin.

B Flight: Winner--Helen Prince---Runner upp-Jane Gagnon

C Flight: Winner--Ruth Thayer---Runner up--Jean Fenlason Ringer Tourney:

A Flight: Jackie Jones --- B Flight: Louise Davis

C Flight: Betty Baker --- Most improved -- Helen Vafiades 149-103

Jane Gagnon our outgoing President thanked all the girls for their co-operation during her term of office.

No further business, meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,

Recording Secretary